GKMT Corporation Snowmobile Club Minutes
January 6, 2022
The meeting was called to order by President Eric Klemme at 7:00 pm. The December minutes were read and approved.

Treasurer’s Report:

o Checking account: $15,540.07
o Savings account: $27,035.42
Communications:

o Thank you received from Germaine Lefeber family for memorial donation.
o Received a Christmas card from Piggly Wiggly.

Northern Kettle Moraine Meeting

o The meeting was hosted by Adell on December 16

o 41,000 trail passes sold

o Working on getting more law enforcement for trespassing

o Apply for AWSC online

o Breakfast on the farm is tabled until January

o Next meeting hosted by Sheboygan Falls on January 20

o The gate by Todd Limberg land was brought up and will not be made wider

Trail Master Report

o Gary Mallmann and Joe Petrie are panning the trails.
o The tuckers are set to go and a lot of preventative maintenance has been done
o The rest of the trails got marked in one workday. Thank you volunteers.

o Aresident along Hwy 23 complains all the time about the snowmobiles. Please respect the 10 mph speed limit
signs.

o Gary Mallmann really enjoys using the side by side.
o There will be a work day on Saturday to cut up wood and haul wood into the shed.

o The Steve Theel Team took the bull by the horns and got all the mechanics done. Thank you to Brent Klemme, Bill
Mueller, Joe Petrie, Larry Schamberger, Todd & Roselyn Z for painting.

o Brent Klemme got injured at work and will be out of commission for quite some time.

o Does the diesel fuel tank need attention? Auto shut off handle and longer hose would be nice. Do we need a
whole new tank? It was thought that the tank is OK yet. Gary Mallmann will contact Dennis Weber at Weber Qil
regarding an auto shut off handle and longer hose.




Old Business

Groomer repairs are complete.
The Christmas Party was a success. There were a lot of landowners at the party.

WI Snowmobile magazine mentioned that the #1 enemy of snowmobiling is Trespassers. Some landowners think
that they are responsible when something happens on their property. The landowner exemption was explained
that they are not liable for injuries.

New Business

O

Brat Fry —will be the regular fry held inside. There will be walk around raffles from donations, the cash raffle ticket
and 50/50 raffle.

Who has trail maps? It would be nice to have something to display the maps in at Fudgies, the gas station and the
Marsh. The club put Lyle Zimmermann in charge of that task. He is handy in the woodworking department.

There will be a trail re-route in our future on County Road U and it will involve a new bridge needing to be installed.
The state trail contract has been received for anyone that wants to review it.

Club Trip is this month.

Wayne Limberg says that he’s been on trails in the Dunbar area and they are in good condition.

The Beechwood Brat Fry is January 16™. Plan on attending to show our support.

The next meeting is February 3™.

The door prize winner is Tony Lefeber.

Motion was made by Wayne Limberg to adjourn the meeting. Meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Diane Stormoen, Secretary




